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Walton-le-Dale High School

Headteacher’s
Message

Thursday 13th February
Year 11 progress evening
(16:00 - 18:30)

Friday 14th February
School closes for half term break

Monday 24th February 
School reopens for Spring term 2

Thursday 27th February
Year 8 progress evening
(16:00 - 18:30)

Friday 7th March
Year 9 options deadline

Click to play the headteacher’s video message

https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/newsletters/Online_Safety_Newsletter_February_2025.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/careers/SPRING_25_Issue_3_WLD.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/Penalty_Notices_New.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pYMiBCAGo9dq-O-VyxzbMXb4A440xMaP/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pYMiBCAGo9dq-O-VyxzbMXb4A440xMaP/view?usp=sharing
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/school-avoidance.pdf
http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pYMiBCAGo9dq-O-VyxzbMXb4A440xMaP/view?usp=sharing


Sparx Maths
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Awards

Pastoral Awards

Hot chocolate Friday

These students will be invited to hot chocolate
with the Headteacher on Thursday or Friday.

Elsie C  A4
Harvie-Jae A  V6
Amelia M  E6
Willow C  C1
Grayson W  E3
Summer H  E6

Summer N  D4
Elena R  V3
Matilda B  D4
Khaleesi G  V2
Rosalind L  D4

http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/


Communication

Apollo Miss Fox cfox@wldhigh.co.uk

Challenger Mr Samuel nsamuel@wldhigh.co.uk

Discovery Miss Meadowcroft jmeadowcroft@wldhigh.co.uk

Endeavour Mrs Bailey ebailey@wldhigh.co.uk

Voyager Mrs Nuttall enuttall@wldhigh.co.uk

Free school meals Safer Internet Day

View leaflet

www.wldhigh.co.uk

Messages

Please ensure you know who your HAL is (siblings in the same family have the same HAL), this is
your first point of contact within the school. Email is the best way to communicate with us for
non-urgent messages.

Free school meal vouchers will be issued
for the half term break at £15 per child.
The email will be delivered directly from
Edenred around Monday 17th February.

This week, as part of Safer Internet Day, we
have delivered online safety assemblies to all
students, focusing on the importance of
staying safe online and making responsible
digital choices.

To support this, we have also created a Safer
Internet Day leaflet, which provides key
advice and guidance for parents and
students. You can find the full leaflet later in
the bulletin or on our school website.

We encourage you to take a look at the
leaflet and have discussions at home about
online safety, helping to reinforce the
messages shared in school.

Thank you for your support in keeping our
students safe online.
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